
Hello Friends, 

 

I trust all is well and pray for you to prosper even as your soul prospers. I’m continually reminded that no mat-

ter what happens, no matter the circumstances we find ourselves in, God is in control and works out and solves 

every problem and takes us through the fire, wind, storm and floods of this life on a journey to our final home, 

heaven. 

 

February has been another fantastic month at Healing Hope Missions, Jesus is King of Kings and Lord of 

Lords in all we do and put our hands to as we work in His harvest as co-laborers. 

 

Our Garden and farm are flourishing. The rains keep falling, we are expecting tremendous results come harvest 

time. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The children are excelling at Beulah K Christian Academy 

 

 



My home group continues to grow, excel in worship and Bible knowledge and memory verses 

The boys in this picture are taking good care and regularly training the security team(9 Rhodesian Ridgeback 

dogs). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We’ve put the school name and HHMI logo on the bus, which is now in use. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



We’ve repainted our entrance gates and are applying a second coat of paint to the High School. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We’re expanding our poultry operations 

to assist with the upcoming cost of oper-

ating the high school. We’ll increase the 

broiler population from 4,500 every 6 

weeks to 10,000. 

 

 

We’re reorganizing our ware house with the racks donated and sent in our last container. (thanks Don & Jerry!) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Our church is continuing to grow and thrive as we go out into the highways and byways sharing the Gospel 

and compelling them to come in through the ministry of the word of God.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thanks for all the prayer. Everything you've sown into this work is being multiplied exponentially. We are so 

blessed beyond measure and give the Lord all the praise all the glory and worship due His name! Martha and I 

will return to our mission in Malawi late May, after our grand daughter, Destiny, graduates from High School.  

 

If you are interested in learning more about our work please visit our website, details and video’s are at the site 

that will give you a greater understanding of what God has us doing in Africa. 

www.healinghopemissions.bravehost.com 

 

 

Rev. David and Martha Cuffaro 

Healing Hope Missions 

4321 Crestone Cir 

Broomfield, CO 80023 

www.healinghopemissions.bravehost.com 

 

 


